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9/21/22

To our stakeholders,

| understand that a key requirement for EV Connect’s participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation
ans posting of a the Communication on Progress that comprises a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global

Compact.

This process has been delayed as the responsibility of maintaining this was shifted to myself and | do not have access to
our account. Would you be able to help with providing me access on the UN Global Compact’s website?

| am reaching out to ask for an extension period to complete the COP that shows EV Connect’s efforts to convey the
principals of the UN Global Compact. Our COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by 12/21/22 at
the very latest.

Thank you,

Justene Geronimo
Onboarding Lead
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